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From Alpha to Omega- life in all its fullness. (John 10:10) 
Wisdom, Resilience, Respect, Forgiveness, Service, Joy 

 

Weekly newsletter 
         Friday 21st October 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Goodbye Ms Przybylska 
Today we said an emotional goodbye to Ms Przybylska in collective worship.  The children 
shared their favourite memories of Ms Przybylska and took part in a quiz to find out whether 
the children or Ms Przybylska knew more about Emmanuel school.  Questions included ‘What 
does the stone engraving say in the door above the Alpha building?’ and ‘How do you spell 
Przybylska?’  We then sang a special version of ‘(I’ve had)The Time of My Life’, which brought 
many a tear!  Thank you to parents and carers for your generous donations, which I know are 
much appreciated by Aga. 

 
Superhero Day 
Thank you to parents and carers for organising the children’s costumes for Superhero Day in celebration of our 
friend Krish.  The children (and adults!) had so much fun dressing up as superheroes – please take a look at the 
photos below- and it was lovely to welcome Krish’s family to our Thursday mass; where Mother Helen said a 
beautiful blessing in his memory.   

 
Secondary school transfer 
A reminder for Year 6 parents that the deadline for submitting your secondary school application form is Monday 
31st October 2022 https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/  
 
Save the date! 
On Tuesday 15th November at 2pm we will be hosting a parent / carer workshop for Anti-Bullying Week led by the 
Camden Learning and Mental Health team.  We will be sharing information such as how to identity different forms 
of bullying, how to spot the signs of bullying compared to relational conflict, the impact of bullying and how to 
support at home.  If you would like to attend,  please email Mrs Watkins at wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk  
 
Attendance 
Congratulations to Year 3 for their 100% attendance this week! 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 84.32% 

Reception 93.57% 

Year 1 99.03% 

Year 2 99.33% 

Year 3 97.59% 

Year 4 99% 

Year 5 97.93% 

Year 6 97.50% 

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful half-term and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 31st October. 
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 
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Our school visionaries 
 

Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  
From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  

 
 

 

 
Diego and Ewan.in Nursery 
Ishaan and Jin in Reception 
Clara-louise and Zara in Year 1 
Xue Yi and Edward in Year 2 
Amar and Labeeba in Year 3 
Yahia and Emma in Year 5  
Olivya E and Mia in Year 4 
Reva and Christina in Year 5  
Leonard and Leyla in Year 6 

 Diary Dates 
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Reception trip to West Hampstead Fire Station 
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